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College of the Atlantic

Join historian turned genetic detective 
Todd Little-Siebold as he discusses how 
he uses historical research and genomic 

profiling to help explain why almost all 
varieties of American apples have some 

French ancestry. Learn more about 
these French "grandparents" and the 

research that explains their arrival in 
North America.

Free and open to the public

Thursday,  March 21, 2024
1:00 PM, 101 LeConte Hall
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